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We need transparency in hospital spending for replacement nurses during our strike 

as the hospital claims they don't have the financial ability to compensate its nursing 

staff at a market rate but is more than willing to pay a fortune on replacement nurses.  

This information needs to be public so hospital executives can be held accountable 

for their decision making that is literally putting the lives of their patients and nursing 

staff at risk. 


